

2012 SUMMER SCHOOL

ORGANIZING YOUR SPECIAL EDUCATION CHILD'S FILE

This self study short course in the Special Ed Advocate newsletter included:

June 26 Part 1: The Power of Getting Organized

July 10 Part 2: Requesting Your Child's Records

July 24 Part 3: Tracking Your Child's Educational History

Aug 7 Part 4: Creating a Master Document List

Aug 21 Part 5: The BIG Picture—Your Master File

If you would like to review the series, you'll find Parts 1-5 in the Special Ed Advocate 2012 archives at http://www.wrightslaw.com/nltr/12/ss.organize.file.htm

Thank you for participating! Pete & Pam Wright